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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A22-016 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: March 31, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:  GeorgiaFIRST Financials Presentation Materials Available Now: Matching 
– The Relationship Between Purchasing & Accounts Payable  
 

 
The GeorgiaFIRST Financials "Matching - The Relationship Between Purchasing & 
Accounts Payable" presentation materials from yesterday, Wednesday, March 30, 2022 
are available now:   

• Matching - The Relationship Between Purchasing & Accounts Payable (PPT 
slides) 

• Matching - The Relationship Between Purchasing & Accounts Payable 
(Recording) 

Additionally, this information was posted to both the Purchasing and Accounts Payable 
documentation section of the GeorgiaFIRST Financials website.  Feel free to provide 
this information to any and all staff at the institution who might benefit from the 
information provided. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

https://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/training_docs/Matching_Presentation_3-30-22.pdf
https://youtu.be/1HRhpX9A8ZA
https://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/documentation
mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

